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Hello, I’m Sarah. I have two children; one in Year 

3 and the other joining the Nursery in January. I 

would love to become a Parent Governor to 

support the school as it develops and adapts to 

the challenges of the current education climate, 

whilst preserving its distinctive creative ethos. 

 

As an experienced primary teacher and literacy 

specialist, I will bring an understanding of 

curriculum development and strategies for 

enabling all of the children in our community to 

feel seen, valued, respected and inspired. 

 

With an understanding of the joys and pressures 

of working in a school environment, I have a 

strong interest in wellbeing for our children and 

staff members. I would love to help build on the 

essential partnership between home and school 

and the effective communication that allows 

those vital relationships to flourish. 
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I'm Luis Moreno, a Kilmorie parent since 2023, 

with a son in Year One and a daughter expected 

to start in 2026. Drawn to Forest Hill by Kilmorie’ 

s community spirit, I'm eager to contribute 

positively to our school's vibrant environment. As 

a financial services tax advisor, my expertise in 

financial statement analysis, client service, and 

stakeholder engagement, combined with a 

history of community volunteerism, positions me 

to offer a unique and relevant perspective as a 

parent governor.  I feel my experience in these 

fields will help impact the financial objectives 

and any relevant challenges at Kilmorie. I'm 

passionate about fostering an inclusive 

atmosphere at Kilmorie, where every child can 

thrive and contribute to this great community 
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Hello, I’m Nadine. I have been a Kilmorie parent since 2021. Our 

eldest is in year 2, our second in reception and our youngest will 

start nursery next September. My husband Guy and I have the joy of 

running our neighbourhood café on Stanstead Road and vintage 

café van in Blythe Hill Fields.  

I am passionate about people and building community, how 

we can support and live together. I would say I am 

compassionate, tenacious and enjoy listening and working 

with others. I’d be delighted to join the team of parent 

governors. I see my role as a governor as one of service, to 

represent the voices of our parent community as best I can, 

and of course support the children, teachers and school as a 

whole. 
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Hello I am Martha, I am mum to Samuel and Lois in Year 1. I have 18 
years’ experience of school governance and management in the UK and 
internationally. I currently chair the governing body of a group of seven 
successful schools in Sussex and Surrey. I am aware of the challenges 
schools face including funding, recruitment and retention of staff, falling 
pupil numbers and the rising need for SEND support.  
 
I believe my experience would be helpful at this important moment for 
Kilmorie as it seeks to recruit a permanent headteacher and address the 
areas for improvement highlighted by the Ofsted report. 

 
 


